
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our commitment to Relationship and Sex Education, we are excited to inform you that the Loudmouth 
Theatre Company will be presenting their education programme on harmful sexual behaviours to Year 10 on 23rd 
April 2024. 
 
Loudmouth are a renowned organisation dedicated to promoting healthy relationships and preventing bullying 
and harassment among young people. Their ‘Calling it Out’ programme is an interactive and engaging initiative 
designed to empower students to recognise, address, and prevent bullying, harassment and  
discrimination in all its forms. Through dynamic workshops, discussions and activities, students will develop 
essential skills to create a safer and more inclusive school environment for everyone. 
 
To ensure the success and sustainability of this invaluable programme, we are kindly requesting a voluntary 
contribution of £5. This will help to provide some funding towards the costs associated with delivering the ‘Calling 
It Out’ programme, including materials, resources and facilitator fees. We understand that financial 
circumstances may vary, and any contribution, no matter the amount is greatly appreciated. Our goal is to make 
this programme accessible to all students, regardless of their financial situation. If you are unable to contribute at 
this time, please know that your child’s participation in the programme will not be affected in any way. 
 
Contributions can be made via the ParentPay website. Alternatively, a cheque can be sent into school made 
payable to King Edward VI School. This should be returned to Main Reception in an envelope marked ‘For the 
Attention of Miss R Baggott’ and clearly labelled with your child’s name and tutor group. 
 
We firmly believe that the ‘Calling It Out’ programme will make a meaningful and lasting impact on our school 
community, fostering a culture of respect, empathy and kindness. Together, we can empower our students to 
become advocates for positive change and create a school environment where everyone feels valued and 
supported. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss Rachel Baggott 
Head of PSHE 
 
 


